
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 1st October 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please arrive at school promptly on Monday morning as we have our slot with 

Robert Mitchell the Olympian high jumper at 8:55am!  

  

Also...When you use Bug Club at home please write in the yellow reading  

record so that your child receives their sticker. 

Packed Lunches 
 

We have noticed that lots of 

children do not have a spoon 

for their yoghurts!  Please 

supply a spoon if your child 

needs one for their lunch; the spoons in 

the dining hall are for school dinners and 

are too big for little yoghurts! 

Forest School  

Please see the list below and send 

your child in patch clothes on the 

correct day. 

 

 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 
 

Next week we will be learning our first 

digraph which is ck.  A digraph is two 

letters that make one sound.  Please 

explain to your child that this digraph 

is found in the middle and at the end of 

words, so you will need to break it 

down for them.   
 

Here are the sounds for next week... 

 

 

 

 

Top Tips… 

u for umbrella 

 

u for unicorn 

 

Uploads to Tapestry need to completed 

by Monday please. 

Monday 4th  

October 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 7th 

October 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Bella-Louise 

Nana Kojo 

Sophie 

Harry D 

Dèva-Mae 

Elijah 

Lena 

Charlie F 

Paisley 

Riley 

Jesse 

Casey 

Figgy 

Harry H 

Rory 

 

Arthur 

William 

Kendall 

Freddie 

Pippa 

Daisy 

Mia 

Teddy 

Poppy 

Levi 

Gracie-Mai 

Harvey 

Caleb 

Jamie 

Visit from Olympian High Jumper 

Robert Mitchell  

On Monday please send your child to 

school wearing their PE kit unless they are 

in the patch group, please see the list  

below.   

Class photos will be taken on 

Tuesday-please be smart! 


